NOTICE OF PUBLIC PARTICIPATION, COMMENTS, AND HEARINGS
ON CONNECTICUT’S ANNUAL STATE APPLICATION 
UNDER PART C OF IDEA 
FOR CONNECTICUT BIRTH TO THREE SYSTEM’S 
FEDERAL FUNDING 


Posted: March 1, 2021

Connecticut’s Federal Application for Part C funds under the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA) for Federal Fiscal Year 2021 is currently out for public comment until April 26, 2021.  This document can be found on the Birth to Three Website – under About Birth to Three > Annual Part C Application on the left menu or by following this link: http://www.birth23.org/aboutb23/fedapp/.    

Written comment on the application must be submitted by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, April 26, 2021.  Comments should be sent to the attention of Alice E. Ridgway, by mail at the Office of Early Childhood, 450 Columbus Boulevard Suite #205, Hartford, CT, 06103-1835; by Fax 860-622-2789 or by e-mail: Alice.Ridgway@ct.gov.  

Two public hearings concerning the proposed application will be held as follows: 

1) Monday, April 12, 2021 from 2:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. remotely via Microsoft Teams.

2) Tuesday, April 13, 2021 from 11 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. remotely via Microsoft Teams.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Both hearing invitations are found here: 
Microsoft Teams meeting
Join on your computer or mobile app
Click here to join the meeting
Or call in (audio only)
+1 860-840-2075,,833986018#   United States, Hartford
Phone Conference ID: 833 986 018#
Find a local number | Reset PIN
Learn More | Meeting options



